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Comments: To whom it may concern,

 

My name is Tyler Bradt. Regarding the Stibnite Gold Project:

 

I request an extension of the comment period to the full 120 days to review the DEIS. It is very evident that this

process is bias in support of the Stibnite Gold Project, rushing the comment period at a time when the public is so

deeply struggling with the fallout of COVID-19. This is also happening at a time of election when the public's

capacity to respond to this issue is greatly undermined especially considering the mass amount of information

which must be consumed in order to fully understand this situation. This, as a first step, is very reasonable and

logical. The current EIS would take at least 120 days just to read through and understand by almost anyone

given that most of us have jobs and families which take so much of our time. 

 

Thank you very kindly for your attention to this situation and your consideration of my above comments. I look

forward to your response and thank you in advance for extending the comment period and doing everything in

your power to stop the MIDAS Stibnite Gold Project. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Tyler Bradt 

 


